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Madame President Rebecca Glenny, Officers, and Members of the Auxiliary, 

 

The current membership numbers are 18 Seniors, we are currently at 28%.  

 

In the Summer months, Unit 512 has been fairly active. The public music events happen twice a 

month are going very well. Commander Gerry has said that the events are bringing in more 

people and we are also getting new memberships from the events including Legionnaires, Sons, 

Auxiliary, and Patriots. We are fully booked for music twice a month until the end of the year, 

including New Year’s Eve with the Transducers as we did last year. We have weekly acoustic 

music in the lounge on Wednesdays from 6:00 – 8:00pm. 

 

Sadly, a few of our Post family members have passed away. We held a celebration of life for 

Ernie Baber on July 29. Ernie was a past Post Commander and full time Legionnaire. We will 

miss him dearly. The second loss was Jesse Gore, a Son of The American Legion. He will be 

celebrated on Oct 1, 2023 at Post 512. Jesse was taken from us too young. 

 

On a more positive note, Project Hero (AKA: Ride to Recovery) will be cycling into the Post on 

Monday, October 16. The Post is looking forward to this event. For more information, please go 

to https://weareprojecthero.org/event/2023-california-challenge. 

 

This concludes my report. 

 

With appreciation and respect, 

 

Marguerite Blum, Unit 512 President 

https://weareprojecthero.org/event/2023-california-challenge

